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21 December 2020 
 

 
 

Martin Strickland 
554 Rangiuru Road 
RD 8 
TE PUKE   3188 
 
 
 
 
Dear Martin 
 
Official Information Request – 240 Rangiuru Road, Rangiuru  
 
I refer to your official information request received by Western Bay of Plenty District Council 
(Council) on 5 December where you requested a copy of all correspondence between 
Council and the Department of Corrections and or Kainga Ora concerning 240, Rangiuru 
Road. 
 
All correspondence between Council and the Department of Corrections and or Kainga Ora 
concerning that property can be found in the Sharefile link below: 
 
https://wbopdc.sharefile.com/d-9d26659a542c4f5a 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Rachael Davie 
Group Manager Policy Planning & Regulatory Services 

https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=6677&d=28na3w4N9fo26s54fgNiTLKeDjuO3SJj6h4wlK-t0Q&u=https%3a%2f%2fwbopdc%2esharefile%2ecom%2fd-9d26659a542c4f5a

